
In Lahti's secondary schools and upper secondary schools,
distance learning will take place from 8 March to 28 March.

The Government has announced that a state of closedown will be launched in Finland on 8 March
to curb the spread of the coronavirus pandemic, which will end on 28 March.

According to the announcement, secondary education and primary education on 7-9 grades and
10th grade additional education will move to distance learning for three weeks from 8 March to
23 March. The teaching of special support, extended compulsory education and preparatory
education, as well as the entire primary school, will continue as contact instruction. In upper
secondary schools, Matriculation Examination exams are organized as planned.

Teachers take care of giving instructions to students in their own teaching groups.
In primary and upper secondary education, the transition to distance learning is being prepared.
More information coming before the winter holiday week on Friday 26March.
Staff, students and guardians are informed of possible changes and status information primarily
through Wilma. We also ask you to actively monitor the city’s lahti.fi website.


